
COVID-19 Safety Precautions 
 
We are happy to be back open for business! To keep our customers and staff safe, the following 
safety measures are being observed: 
 
- Masks or shields will be required AT ALL TIMES at the studio, whether you are indoors or 
outdoors. Your mask or shield must cover BOTH your mouth and nose at all times.  
 
-Parents and siblings will not be allowed in the building for now, drop off and pick up only. Only 
students enrolled in the classes are permitted to enter the building.  
 
-All doors will be open on both sides of the dance rooms, allowing for fresh outside air to flow 
through.  
 
-Hand sanitizing stations are available in every room. Students and staff should hand sanitize 
upon entering and exiting each class.  
 
-Dance floors are marked in 6 ft+ sections, so students can achieve the proper distancing in 
class.  
 
-Chairs are placed around the perimeter, with distance between each chair. Students may place 
their dance bags under their assigned chair. They should bring a bottle of water and make sure 
to take the bottle back home with them upon exiting. On breaks, students can drink water 
outdoors in front of the studio.  
 
-Do not eat inside the studio. Students may sit outdoors in front of the studio to eat. Maintain 6ft 
distance from others, even while on breaks outdoors.  
 
-Trash cans will not be available inside the studio. Students should bring empty water bottles 
and any other trash with them in their bags to discard at home. This will help minimize the 
spread of germs inside the studio.  
 
-Dance rooms, chairs and restrooms will be cleaned frequently and thoroughly by staff. 
 
-NO HUGGING or touching will be permitted at the studio. This policy will keep everyone safe 
and respect the varying levels of comfort felt by each family with in-person interaction. This 
includes time spent inside the studio and in the parking lot outside of the studio. Please do your 
very best to maintain a minimum of 6 ft distance from teachers and classmates at all times, both 
inside and directly outside of the studio. 
 
-If the student, parent/guardian or any other individuals living in the same household have ANY 
symptoms of illness (for COVID-19 or otherwise) including but not limited to fever, chills, sore 
throat, cough, congestion, body aches, stomach ache, tiredness, loss of smell/taste, do not 
attend classes at the studio and notify And All That Jazz staff immediately for further 
instructions. This also applies if anyone in your household has had direct contact with someone 
who has or may have been exposed to COVID-19. Do your best to keep everyone safe at the 
studio by communicating well and following the safety measures in place. If you have ANY 
hesitation or concerns about coming in person, choose to take classes online by Zoom. Let's do 
everything we can to keep our friends and families safe!  
 


